
 

Dear Class 5, 

             We are sad that our school is closing but we know that it is 

important to keep everyone healthy. Work will be sent to grown-ups that 

you can do at home while the school is closed. Be helpful at home and 

learn about the jobs your grown-ups have to do to keep your house 

running.  Manage your time each day. Help with chores, fold the washing 

and always make sure your bedroom is tidy.  

             Read quietly or share your book with your younger or older 

brothers and sisters.  Enjoy playing board games, mindfulness colouring 

while listening to relaxing music, draw pictures and stay active.  

             Most importantly, stay safe, have fun, smile and laugh. 

Remember to always believe in yourself. 

From 

Mr Oliver and Mrs Hollowday. 


